Liberty Union High School District BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Liberty Union High School District ("District") will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m. or soon thereafter as is practical at a Regular Board Meeting on June 14, 2017, to allow for public comment prior to consideration of the proposed 2017-18 District Budget and Balances in Excess of Minimum Reserve Requirements. The public hearing will be at the District Office Board Room located at 20 Oak Street, Brentwood, CA 94531.

Notice is further given that copies of the Liberty Union High School District proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 2017-18 and Balances in Excess of Minimum Reserve Requirements will be available for public inspection on June 9, 2017 from 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m., at the Liberty Union High School District Office located at 20 Oak Street in Brentwood, California.

All parties having an interest in the proposed budget shall be heard by the Board at the Public Hearing. Any questions regarding the Budget should be directed to Liz Robbins, at (925) 634-2166.